
CLAA Annual Meeting & Picnic 

Jun 24, 2016 

 

The annual meeting and picnic are scheduled for July 9th.  Attached are flyers about these events.  

Your director will soon  be vising you with a hard copy of the flyers.  If you have not yet paid your 

dues, this would be a convenient time to complete that task.  

Be sure to take the opportunity to discuss any concerns with your director so we can address them 

and hopefully resolve any outstanding issues.  

See you all on Saturday July 9. 

 


